
HARRISVILLE FIRE DISTRICT 
RHODE ISLAND 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 

The Harrisville Fire District is seeking individual sealed proposals for the District on the 
following: 

AUDITING SERVICES 
 
The Harrisville Fire District is requesting proposals from qualified firms of certified public 
accountants to audit its financial statements for the fiscal year ending August 31, 2023, 
with the option of auditing its financial statements for each of the two (2) subsequent fiscal 
years. 
 
Specifications for the above may be obtained in person at the Harrisville Fire District 
Office located at 115 Central Street, Harrisville, RI 7:30 AM to 3:30 PM or online at 
www.harrisvilleri.org.  
 
All sealed bids and proposals are due by Thursday, February 23, 2023 at 2:00 PM. 
Proposals will be publicly opened at 2:05 PM at the District Office. 
 
The Harrisville Fire District reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to waive any 
informality in the bids received, to award a bid in part or in whole and to accept the proposal 
that is considered to be in the best interest of the District. 
   
Christine Lemieux, Office Manager 
 


